
  

 

 

 

 

Lausanne, 29 January 2024 

 
 
 
 

Big Apple Indoor Hockey Tournament (USA), 1-3 March 2024 
 
 
Dear Sean, 

 

Further to your email and application dated January 2024 to hold the Big Apple Indoor Hockey Tournament 

2024 on 1-3 March 2024, on behalf of the FIH I am pleased to formally sanction this event under the FIH 

Regulations on Sanctioned and Unsanctioned Events. 

I wish you every success with this event. 

 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 

 
Cédric Ribeiro 
Sport Manager 

 
 
 

 


